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October 31st, 2024 
 
The Honorable Joanne Cunningham 
Chairwoman, Albany County Legislature 
Legislative Clerk’s Office 
112 State Street, Suite 710 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 
 
 
Shaker Place Rehabilitation and Nursing Center (SPRNC) is requesting to amend the 
2024 Albany County Adopted Budget. Shaker Place has seen greater than anticipated 
costs over the course of 2024 and this request will amend negative lines. This request is 
budget neutral and addresses foreseen issues through the end of the year. 
 
 
If any additional information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark S. Olsen 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 
Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 
Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 


